
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 17, 2020 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
DHCS wishes the managed care plans to share the following with the network providers.  Below are the links 
to the articles.  To view previous Educational Articles please go to the DHCS website at http://files.medi-
cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/dur/edarticles.asp.  
 
 
The American College of Rheumatology recently published the organization’s first guideline on how to manage 
reproductive health issues in patients with rheumatic and musculoskeletal diseases (RMDs.)  DHCS has 
published an education article regarding this. 
 
 
 
The following has information concerning clinical guidelines and reproductive health in rheumatic and 
musculoskeletal diseases. 
https://files.medi-cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/dur/Articles/dured_30489.pdf 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bruce Wearda, R.Ph. 
Director of Pharmacy 
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